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October 28, 2013 
 
 
Dear Councillor Matlow: 
 
At the last Brentwood Towers Tenants’ Association executive meeting held on October 10, 2013, the 
following motion was approved: 
  

We the BTTA support the streetscape concept proposed in the draft plans of the Eglinton 
Connects project.  We urge consideration of the funding necessary for the City to implement the 
entire streetscape, including the sections in between stations, as close as possible to the 
scheduled opening of the LRT line in 2020. 

  
On behalf of the executive,   

 
John E. Plumadore 
President 
john.plumadore@rogers.com 
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